
 

 
 
 

 

 
2100 Highland Way  •   Suite V     •    Mitchell, SD 57301    •    Ph: 605.990.2918 

Via FCC Electronic Tariff Filing System 
 
 
July 31, 2017 
 
Transmittal No. 3 
 
FRN: 0008-9378-07 
  
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attn:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued on behalf of Consortia Consulting (the “Company”), 
bearing FCC No. 2, Access Service, is being sent to you for filing in compliance with the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended, and pursuant to the Commission’s rules, to become 
effective August 1, 2017. 
 
Issuing carriers included in this tariff are: 
 

 Manning Municipal Communication and Television System Utility d/b/a MMCTSU  
FRN 0003-7525-08 

 Osage Municipal Communications Utility 
FRN 0007-0965-14 

 Lenox Municipal Communication Utility  
FRN 0006-0114-72 

 Martelle Cooperative Telephone Association d/b/a Martelle Communications Coop  
FRN 0003-7246-30  

 Monarc Technologies, LLC  
FRN 0019-1303-27 

 Laurens Municipal Broadband Communications Utility 
FRN – 0010-1131-73 

 Fibercomm, L.C. 
FRN – 0004-3383-07 

 PBN, LLC 
FRN – 0022-3260-78 

 TSC Communications 
FRN - 0003-7786-28 
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The purpose of this filing is to: 
 

 Add Section 20 for TSC Communications as an issuing carrier of the aforementioned tariff.  TSC 
Communications (FRN 0003-7786-28) is a rural Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (CLEC) offering 
local service in Ohio exchanges where CenturyLink, AT&T and Frontier, non-rural carriers, are the 
incumbent local service providers. 

 
In compliance with the Commission’s Rules, the transmittal, revised tariff, required Form 159 and $925.00 filing 
fee are being transmitted electronically today via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System. 
 
Questions on the filing may be directed to me at mbennett@consortiaconsulting.com or 605.990.2918. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marlene Bennett, Consultant 
 
Attachment 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


